
 
 
 
 
 
Dear San Mateo County Democrats, 
 
With only five weeks until the Midterm Elections, there are so many ways that you can help 
elect endorsed Democrats in San Mateo County and beyond. 
 
The SMCDems Carole Dorshkind Campaign Headquarters is located at 2336 El Camino Real 
in Redwood City. It is open every day from 11:00 am to 7:00 pm.  
 
Volunteers are needed. Please stop by! 
 
Phone Banking: One important way that headquarters is helping Democrats up and down the 
ballot this year is through phone banking. We’re calling locally, statewide, and into Central 
Valley congressional districts to make sure we have a strong roster of local Democratic 
leaders, a state government that can act as a bulwark against the Trump administration, and a 
flipped house in 2019! Find individual phone banks on our events page at 
www.smcdems.org/calendar.  
 
Voter Registration: Every weekend we will be at multiple locations up and down the Peninsula 
registering voters. If you have not registered voters with us before, learn how to by emailing 
SMCDemsVR@gmail.com to sign up for a training session. If you’re already trained, that’s 
great! Take a look at our voter registration events and sign up at 
http://www.smcdems.org/voter_registration. 
 
Understanding Your Ballot: It’s vital that people are informed not only about candidates, but 
about ballot measures, too. That’s why we’re hosting a series of presentations on the 
propositions on your ballot on October 16th at 5:30 PM. Experts will explain a selection of 
ballot measures to help you make the best voting decisions possible at the polls this 
November.  
 
Supporting our Endorsed Candidates: Local candidates are holding Meet and Greets, precinct 
walks, and more in our headquarters. Learn more on our calendar. 
http://www.smcdems.org/calendar.  
 
Donations are needed. Please donate! 
 

mailto:SMCDemsVR@gmail.com
http://www.smcdems.org/voter_registration
http://www.smcdems.org/calendar


https://smcdcc.nationbuilder.com/2018_headquarters_donation 
 
The SMCDems Headquarters is also the location for the October 18 and November 15 
SMCDems General Meetings.  It is also a great location for Endorsed Democrats, Clubs and 
Allied Groups to have hold events and mobilize volunteers for their get out the vote efforts. 
Please contact Campaign Headquarters Manager, Eric Ohlund, at ecohlund@gmail.com with 
your ideas. 
 
Thank you for everything you are doing. It is going to take the work of all of us to take back the 
House and Senate. 
 
Democratically yours, 
 
Cecily Harris 
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